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Notice of Motion No 112 
 

Knoxfield Development – Development Victoria Subdivision Project 
 
 
I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move at the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 21 December 
2020 the following motion. 
 
That Council requests the Chief Executive Officer to arrange a project briefing to Councillors by 
Development Victoria on the subdivision planning permit application for Knoxfield. 
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